
 27.04.18                          Diamond Class                       

Our learning:  

 

Maths : We have been looking at lines of symmetry and started our learning by practically 

folding shapes to see if they were equal on both sides of the fold. We found out that some 

shapes have more than one line of symmetry and infact some can have several . Once we were 

confident in finding the line of symmetry , we moved onto them investigating reflective 

symmetrical patterns and we made some of our own .We checked our designs by using a mirror 

image to help us.  

  

                                 
 

 

Science : This week we have been asking the question ,”What do we need to do to have a 

healthy lifestyle ?”  We have explored the three main food groups and sorted and classified into 

them .Next we talked about a balanced diet and what we should be eating to have a balanced 

meal using the “Eat Well Plate” to help us. Next week we will try to plan some healthy menus 

and I hope to send home a food diary for the children to keep too. 

                                          

 

Reminders :  

• Last payment date for school for our trip is 27th April ,please also send in the permission 

slips if you have paid online. 

• If you haven’t already done so ,please check out the homework grid which is published 

on the website . 

                                                                

                                                                      Mrs Moncrieff  

 

 

                                                                                                                     

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


